
FACULTY SENATE 

 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall 

University 

From: Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University 

Re:  CEHS Resolution About Restructuring Vote 

                             2021 – FS 28 

Date:              October 12th, 2021 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

On October 8th, 2021 the Faculty Senate approved the following resolution: 
  
The Provost’s memo on September 28th stated, “The College of Education and Human Services 

(CEHS) and the College of Communication and the Arts (COAR) provided a range of opinions 

supporting and opposing the initial draft.” The College of Education and Human Services (CEHS) 

strongly disagrees with this characterization. Our overwhelming disapproval of the plan is reflected 

in the fact that of the 24 voting members of CEHS, 19 opposed the restructuring plan, 2 favored it, 

and 3 did not cast a vote. Be it resolved, the College of Education and Human Services (CEHS) 
requests that this be reflected in the record and accurately reported to the Board. Be it further 

resolved that the Faculty Senate endorses this motion. 

 
Received by: 
 

___________________________________________________________ October 12th, 2021 

Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall University 

 

 



___________________________________________________________ October 12th, 2021 

Dr. Mary Balkun, Chair, Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University 

 


